
 
 
 

 

 

 

Tuesday 24th January 2023 

 

Year 1 Scientific Writing Showcase 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

In Year 1 this term, we have been scientists! We have been learning all about classification and how 
scientists classify animals. We have learnt about mammals, birds, fish, reptiles and amphibians. To 
showcase our new scientific knowledge, we have written fact files and we would like to invite you in 
to see them! Your child will read their fact file to you to show off their brilliant writing and in-depth 
scientific knowledge. 

The writing showcase will be on Monday 6th February, and it will run from 15:15-15:30. Please 
enter and leave via the KS1 (Yr1 & Yr2) gate. 

We hope you can make it and look forward to welcoming you to celebrate your child’s writing with 
them. 

 

With kind regards, 

The Year 1 Team 

 


